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Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

PROPOSED TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER – NO ENTRY & TURN PROHIBITION, 
A13 LONDON ROAD, HADLEIGH 
 

This is an invitation for you to make comment on a proposal to implement a No entry and a 
Right Turn Prohibition TRO, as part of a road restructure for the Hadleigh Morrisons on 
A13 London Road, as shown in the attached plan. 
 
Planning permission has recently been granted by Castle Point Borough Council, to 
approve works scheduled to make traffic improvements to the existing Morrisons access 
entrance lane, from A13 London Road, Hadleigh. The existing entrance lane adjacent to 
A13 London will be reshaped and repositioned, to allow room for a separate exit lane next 
to this entrance, to be constructed to better accommodate vehicles exiting the Morrisons 
car park. As A13 London Road is one way, vehicles using this planned Morrisons exit lane 
must turn left out onto A13 London Road. This will therefore require a prohibition of a right 
turn order to ensure vehicles do not turn out the wrong way.  
 
The implementation of this new Morrisons exit lane will also be one way, like the entrance 
lane as they eventually merge when further into the Morrisons car park. It is therefore also 
necessary to have a No Entry order on this planned exit lane for vehicles coming from A13 
London Road, as they must use the correct entrance lane to gain access to Morrisons. 
 
SCHEDULE: 

 
Right Turn Prohibition: From the southbound Morrisons access road exit lane, 
onto A13 London Road. 
 
No Entry: To the Morrisons access road exit lane, from A13 London Road. 

 
I would therefore be grateful for your comments on the following proposals.  Once 
comments have been received and reviewed the proposals will then be formally advertised 
enabling all interested parties to comment further. 
 



 
 

 

I enclose a drawing illustrating the proposal for your information and would be pleased to 
receive your comments in writing or via email within 14 days of the date of this 
correspondence. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

Rio Lovett | Business Admin Apprentice 
  

Email: TRO.Consultations@essexhighways.org  
www.essex.gov.uk/highways 
www.twitter.com/essexhighways 
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